

Lynda Lowry CFO & Director

Division of Financial Services

Boise City Hall 150 N. Capitol Boulevard

Mailing Address P. O. Box 500 Boise, Idaho 83701-0500

Phone 208/384-3710

Fax 208/384-3711

TDD/TTY 800/377-3529

Web www.cityofboise.org

Mayor David H. Bieler

City Council
President
Maryanne Jordan

Council Pro Tem David Eberle

Elaine Clegg Lauren McLean Ben Quintana TJ Thomson

Finance & Administration Division of Financial Services

August 15, 2015

Dear Bidder,

Notice of Project Cancellation: RFP 15-219, Project Management Software System, Office of the Mayor.

Thank you for your interest in proposing on the above referenced RFP 15-219.

This letter is to notify you that the City has decided to cancel the Request for Proposal for this project. After reviewing the offers, the City has determined that the effort required for successful implementation is greater that we are prepare to commit to at this time.

We are sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid City projects

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise. Your participation in the process is appreciated.

Colin Millar Purchasing Specialist Boise City Purchasing 208-395-7804

cc: RFP.15-219 File